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*March 24, 1994

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Quality Assurance Section
Source Containment and Devices Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS
Washington, DC 20555

ATTN: John P. Jankovich, Section Leader

Ref: 71-0514

Dear Mr. Jankovich,

As I stated to you on the phone, we completely overlooked the due
date for our Quality Assurance Program and did not receive our
customary notice.

We are requesting that our program be reinstated as is. . e haveW
not made any changes since the last submittal.

Per our conversation, I am faxing you a copy of this letter and we
will overnight our check for $370.00 and the original letter.

Thank you very much for your help.

Respectfully,

NORTH'AMERICAN INSPECTION, INC.
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Don B. Shumway
Radiation Safet Officer ,o
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